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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: st.leos@bellnet.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Magda Nowak

905-655-3286  x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 6:00 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Mass: 7:00 p.m.
Rosary prayed 20 minutes before weekday masses.

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for
the health of your family.

For a FREE No Obligation
phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099

OSHAWA
F U N E R A L
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TOYOTA Co.
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David
Marshall

Sales &
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1025 Dundas Street West
1-866-386-4792

david.marshall@whitby.toyota.ca

Baldwin
Animal

Hospital
Daniel Baturensky, DVM

4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK
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Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider
The Clear Alternative to Braces,

SENIORS
DISCOUNT

42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

brooklindentalcentre.com

Serving our Community
with Compassion

Melissa Barnes Funeral Director
Richard Barnes Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby
(one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Accounting
Bookkeeping

Personal &
Corporate Taxes

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  (905) 668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Pius Alejo is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If 
Father Pius Alejo is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.

SPOT

Adrienne Irvine
Tel:  905-999-5418

1289 Keith Ross Drive, Oshawa
ON L1H 7K4     Tel:  905-440-3595
info@destefanofuneralhomes.ca
www.destefanofuneralhomes.ca

82 Centre St. N.  905-432-2882

The Cherub's Cupboard
Catholic Books & Gifts

for all occasions
Religious Articles

www.cherubscupboard.com
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BURGER
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53A Baldwin St., Brooklin
www.baldwinstreetburger.com

905-425-3222

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Resurrection Cemetery

905-668-8912
Our Funeral Home is Now Open at Holy Cross Cemetery

SCHOOLHOUSE
PLAYCARE CENTRES
We have toddler & preschool

programs in your neighbourhood.
For information call

905-728-7740 x 1 or visit
www.schoolhouseplaycare.ca
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St. Leo the Great CWL

All Are Welcome

Donna Shaddick, President
905-620-0724

Jackie McVeigh
905-493-4677

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
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POWERS FOSTER HOMES

23 Kimberly Drive    -    905-425-8167

Loving Foster Care since 1987
BECOME A FOSTER PARENT

If you have a love for children, an extra bedroom and
prefer to work from home call Margaret Powers

FRANK REAL ESTATE BROKERAGE

Mary-Louise LaBarre
Sales Representative
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Bus  905.666.1333
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 416-300-8680
michael.mullin@kofc.org
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Michael Mullin, FIC
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St. Leo's
Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!
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31 Baldwin St. S.
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Medical Centre                       Pharmacy
"Your well-being is our goal"

Every Day Senior Discount. Free Delivery
Conveniently located beside Brooklin Medical Centre
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Manicures, pedicures & Waxing
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ST. LEO HEALING MASS 
THURSDAY FEBRUARY 9 at 7 pm. 

February 11 is World Day of the Sick 
where in many places churches offer 
the anointing of the sick celebrated 
within Mass. Our parish will hold a 
Healing Mass on Thursday February 9 
at 7 pm. which will include the anointing 
of the sick with the Oil of the Infirmed 

praying for God’s healing and blessing upon those who are sick 
with various diseases, sicknesses and ills of mind and body. 
Parishioners attending the Mass will be asked to occupy every 
second pew in the church beginning with the first pew so that I 
will be able to walk through the empty rows and administer the 
anointing on the forehead and hands of each person.  Of 
course, anyone can attend this Mass and pray for those present 
and all others who are sick. 
 
 

A THANK-YOU FROM BILL & KAY 
Last weekend following the 11 am. 
Sunday Mass I had the difficult task of 
announcing to our parishioners (and did 
so at all of the Masses) that Bill Targett 
our Choir Director and his wife Kay, who 
have served in our parish these past 5+ 
years were retiring.  Bill has been 
providing liturgical music in parishes for 

the past sixty years and while they will certainly require some 
adjustment to being free to attend Mass without the need to 
provide the music, I am sure they will miss it and all in our 
parish whom they have come to know.  We wish them God’s 
blessing for their life-long faithfulness in using the God-given 
gifts they have been entrusted with to the work of and the 
Kingdom of God.  Bill might just be seen at the organ again here 
at St. Leo the Great if Ted needs a break and a holiday or two.  
(Fr. Charles) 
 

I wish to thank the CWL members who provided the tea, coffee 
and hospitality for the reception for Bill and Kay following the 
Mass and to the Tuzi family for their beneficence in providing 
the two lovely cakes. 
 

A very big thank you to Fr. Charles for his 
kind words of farewell (last weekend) and to 
the CWL ladies who provided the tea and cake as 
Kay and I say farewell to the music ministry. 
We will miss St. Leo's as our full-time parish 
and thank all who helped us make music at the 
11 a.m. Mass. 
 

As mentioned last week at all Sunday Masses, Mr. Ted Schuck, 
who is a teacher and with his wife and three children, is a 
parishioner of St. Leo the Great parish here in Brooklin, has 
agreed to serve as the new Choir Director/Accompanist for the 
11 am. Sunday Masses.  Ted brings with him a wealth of 
musical experience having served in a north Toronto parish for 
over 2 decades following his St. Michael Choir school education 
and musical training.  We welcome Ted to his new position with 
us.  If anyone would be interested in joining the choir simply 
speak to Ted following any 11 am. Mass.  The choir rehearses 
once a week on Thursdays in the church and sings at the one 
Mass on Sundays. 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK 
WHAT IS IT? 
Often enough when a parishioner or any Catholic for that matter 
tells me of some more serious illness or disease they have or 
informs me that they are going for some form of surgery, as 
soon as I recommend that they receive the Anointing of the 
Sick, they ask, “Isn’t that for when you are dying?"  Actually, in a 
word, no. 
The sacrament for those who are dying was originally called, 
Extreme Unction, meaning that it was the anointing and prayers 
over those who are dying or close to or in danger of death.  
Today it is generally called the Last Rites signifying the ushering 
of the soul into the Kingdom of God with prayers, the Sacrament 
of Reconciliation, anointing and Communion, if possible.  A 
Catholic who is dying (or a family member or friend) should 
request the Last Rites as soon as the possibility of death may 
be imminent but not at the very last minute.  While in 
emergency situations the last minute retrieval of a priest to 
administer the Last Rites to a dying person may be necessary, 
outside of these cases it is more beneficial and prudent to 
request this last sacrament when the possibility of death is 
evident.  Last Rites is a sacrament not intended for those who 
have already died but for the living to prepare them for the hope 
of heaven. 
Anointing of the Sick, however, is a beautiful, powerful prayer of 
healing for those who are seriously sick in mind or body.  if one 
is preparing for surgery, has become seriously ill or has been 
diagnosed with some form of disease or if they are experiencing 
serious mental trauma or affliction. 
The Catechism of the Catholic Church states in 1500 and 1501: 
 

Illness and suffering have always been among the 
gravest problems confronted in human life. In illness, 
man experiences his powerlessness, his limitations, 
and his finitude. Every illness can make us glimpse 
death. 
 

Illness can lead to anguish, self-absorption, sometimes 
even despair and revolt against God. It can also make 
a person more mature, helping him discern in his life 
what is not essential so that he can turn toward that 
which is. Very often illness provokes a search for God 
and a return to him. 

 

In 1503 it states: Christ's compassion toward the sick and his 
many healings of every kind of infirmity are a resplendent sign 
that "God has visited his people" and that the Kingdom of God 
is close at hand. Jesus has the power not only to heal, but also 
to forgive sins; he has come to heal the whole man, soul and 
body; he is the physician the sick have need of.  His 
compassion toward all who suffer goes so far that he identifies 
himself with them: "I was sick and you visited me."  His 
preferential love for the sick has not ceased through the 
centuries to draw the very special attention of Christians toward 
all those who suffer in body and soul. It is the source of tireless 
efforts to comfort them. 
At the Mass of Anointing and Healing on Thursday February 9th 
in our parish (7 pm.) in the highest form of prayer in the Church 
– the Mass – we will pray for and anoint all who desire God’s 
healing power for sickness, disease, addiction and any area 
where the healing of God is desired.  Be open to this 2000 year 
old prayer for Christ’s healing power.  (Fr. Charles) 

 FEBRUARY 5, 2017 
     

 
 

Tue, Feb 7  8:30 a.m.  Ann Brooks + 
Wed, Feb 8  7:00 p.m.  Holy Souls in Purgatory 
Thu, Feb 9  8:30 a.m.  Dino Dias + 
  7:00 p.m.  Healing Mass 
Fri, Feb 10  8:30 a.m.  Helen Sweenie + 
Sat, Feb 11  5:00 p.m.  Michele Huinink + 
Sun, Feb 12  9:00 a.m.  Jacqueline Lett + 
  11 a.m.  Sister Marjory Gallagher + 
 

VALENTINE’S DANCE – February 11, 2017 

Sponsored  by  St.  Leo  Knights  of  Columbus  in  the  St.  Leo 
Church  Hall  complete with  a  full  hot meal  followed  by  a 
variety of music by D.J. and dancing. Cash Bar  throughout 
the  evening.  Door  prizes will  be  awarded.  Tickets will  be 
$30.00 single and $50.00 per couple. Refreshments at 6:30 
PM, Dinner at 7:00 PM and Dance at 8:00 PM. Enjoy! 
 
WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER WEEKEND 

Celebrate your love and take a fresh look at your marriage! 
Spend  a  very  special  weekend  together.  A  Weekend  of 
discovery…a  lifetime  of  love!   Worldwide  Marriage 
Encounter is a weekend getaway that helps married couples 
rediscover  themselves  as  individuals  and  as  a  couple.  The 
Weekend  format  helps  couples  communicate  openly  and 
honestly  without  group  sharing,  therapy  or  marriage 
counselling. Upcoming Weekend: March 17‐19, 2017 Queen 
of  Apostles  Renewal  Centre,  Mississauga.  For  more 
information  and  application, please  go  to www.wwme.org 
or  contact:  Gerard  &  Marge  McCauley  at 
gerard.marge@rogers.com or (905) 792‐1925. 
 

DEVELOPMENT & PEACE - 50th Anniversary 
Did you know that Development and Peace was founded in 
1967  by  the  Canadian  Catholic  Bishops  after  their 
participation  in  Vatican  II  where  they  listened  to  the 
concerns  of  the  Bishops  from  the  Global  South  about 
poverty, hunger, etc?   To  find out more about the work of 
Development and Peace or to become a member or donor, 
visit the website at http://www.devp.org/en/get‐involved 
 

VOCATION SEEDS 
“You are the  light of the world.” Are you willing to  let your 
light shine as a priest, deacon, brother or sister? If you think 
God  is  calling  you  to  a  Church  vocation,  contact  Fr.  Chris 
Lemieux, Vocation Director, Archdiocese of Toronto at 416‐
968‐0997 or email at vocations@archtoronto.org 

ART SOCIAL & FUNDRAISER 

Join us for a fundraising event for the Theology of the Body 
Ministry. At our Art Social,  learn  the basics of watercolour 
painting,  including  the  use  of  watercolour  brushes  and 
various  techniques  such  as  making  washes  and  painting 
wet‐into‐wet.  No drawing skill  is necessary. This event will 
take  place  in  St.  Bernadette’s  Church Hall,  21  Bayly  St.  S, 
Ajax, on Saturday, February 11, 2017, starting at 9:30 a.m. 
and  running  until  1:00  pm.  The  cost  is  $40.00.  Proceeds:  
provide material  for children  in our parish  schools.  Please 
register,  either  by  email:  gsmlministry@gmail.com,  or  by 
phone: Jan at 905‐420‐8696. Come have some fun. 
 

DYNAMIC WOMEN OF FAITH CONFERENCE 

Dynamic  Women  of  Faith  will  be  hosting  its  8th  annual 
conference  for  Catholic  women  on  Saturday  March  25, 
2017.   Topics  include:  Call  to  Holiness,  Why  Minister  to 
Moms? Finding your Catholic Voice, Marriage & Sanity How 
does CatholicMomsgroup.com Work? Speakers  include: Dr. 
Josephine  Lombardi,  Deacon  Robert  &  Gabrielle  Suthers, 
Tanya  Granic  Allen,  Cheryl  Thompson,  and  Dorothy 
Pilarski. Cardinal  Thomas  Collins  will  be  celebrating  the 
opening Mass.  There  is  a mother  ‐daughter  event  Calling 
ALL  Girls  the  evening  before!  For  more  information 
including  registration  fees  and  location 
visit www.dynamicwomenfaith.com or call 905 279‐7702 
 

SENIOR MEN’S HIGH SCHOOL RETREAT 
The Office of Vocations  is hosting a day  retreat at Blessed 
Sacrament Parish, 24 Cheritan Avenue Toronto on Saturday, 
February 11, 2017  (from 9am  to 5pm). Provides a  time  to 
pray,  interact &  socialize with  other  young  Catholic men. 
Seminarians deliver  talks on practical aspects of  faith. Day 
includes  Holy  Mass,  Adoration  &  Confession.  For  more 
information please call  the Office of Vocations at 416‐968‐
0997 or email: vocations@archtoronto.org 

 
A MAN FOR ALL SEASONS 

Oshawa  Little Theatre  is proud  to present  the Robert Bolt 
classic play about the life of St. Thomas More A Man for all 
Seasons on  February 2, 3, 4, 9, 10, 11, 15, 16, 17  at 8:00 
p.m. and a 2:00 p.m. matinee on February 12th. The theatre 
is making a special offer  to church groups who might wish 
to attend by offering a 15% discount to all orders of 10 seats 
or more and a 20% discount on orders of 20 seats or more.  
In  addition,  orders  of  over  20  seats  will  also  receive  a 
complimentary  ticket  (the  regular  ticket price  is $25).  The 
theatre  is  located  at  62  Russett  Ave,  Oshawa,  phone 
number (905) 723 0282. 

Steven
Typewritten Text
229-1
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rediscover  themselves  as  individuals  and  as  a  couple.  The 
Weekend  format  helps  couples  communicate  openly  and 
honestly  without  group  sharing,  therapy  or  marriage 
counselling. Upcoming Weekend: March 17‐19, 2017 Queen 
of  Apostles  Renewal  Centre,  Mississauga.  For  more 
information  and  application, please  go  to www.wwme.org 
or  contact:  Gerard  &  Marge  McCauley  at 
gerard.marge@rogers.com or (905) 792‐1925. 
 

DEVELOPMENT & PEACE - 50th Anniversary 
Did you know that Development and Peace was founded in 
1967  by  the  Canadian  Catholic  Bishops  after  their 
participation  in  Vatican  II  where  they  listened  to  the 
concerns  of  the  Bishops  from  the  Global  South  about 
poverty, hunger, etc?   To  find out more about the work of 
Development and Peace or to become a member or donor, 
visit the website at http://www.devp.org/en/get‐involved 
 

VOCATION SEEDS 
“You are the  light of the world.” Are you willing to  let your 
light shine as a priest, deacon, brother or sister? If you think 
God  is  calling  you  to  a  Church  vocation,  contact  Fr.  Chris 
Lemieux, Vocation Director, Archdiocese of Toronto at 416‐
968‐0997 or email at vocations@archtoronto.org 

ART SOCIAL & FUNDRAISER 

Join us for a fundraising event for the Theology of the Body 
Ministry. At our Art Social,  learn  the basics of watercolour 
painting,  including  the  use  of  watercolour  brushes  and 
various  techniques  such  as  making  washes  and  painting 
wet‐into‐wet.  No drawing skill  is necessary. This event will 
take  place  in  St.  Bernadette’s  Church Hall,  21  Bayly  St.  S, 
Ajax, on Saturday, February 11, 2017, starting at 9:30 a.m. 
and  running  until  1:00  pm.  The  cost  is  $40.00.  Proceeds:  
provide material  for children  in our parish  schools.  Please 
register,  either  by  email:  gsmlministry@gmail.com,  or  by 
phone: Jan at 905‐420‐8696. Come have some fun. 
 

DYNAMIC WOMEN OF FAITH CONFERENCE 

Dynamic  Women  of  Faith  will  be  hosting  its  8th  annual 
conference  for  Catholic  women  on  Saturday  March  25, 
2017.   Topics  include:  Call  to  Holiness,  Why  Minister  to 
Moms? Finding your Catholic Voice, Marriage & Sanity How 
does CatholicMomsgroup.com Work? Speakers  include: Dr. 
Josephine  Lombardi,  Deacon  Robert  &  Gabrielle  Suthers, 
Tanya  Granic  Allen,  Cheryl  Thompson,  and  Dorothy 
Pilarski. Cardinal  Thomas  Collins  will  be  celebrating  the 
opening Mass.  There  is  a mother  ‐daughter  event  Calling 
ALL  Girls  the  evening  before!  For  more  information 
including  registration  fees  and  location 
visit www.dynamicwomenfaith.com or call 905 279‐7702 
 

SENIOR MEN’S HIGH SCHOOL RETREAT 
The Office of Vocations  is hosting a day  retreat at Blessed 
Sacrament Parish, 24 Cheritan Avenue Toronto on Saturday, 
February 11, 2017  (from 9am  to 5pm). Provides a  time  to 
pray,  interact &  socialize with  other  young  Catholic men. 
Seminarians deliver  talks on practical aspects of  faith. Day 
includes  Holy  Mass,  Adoration  &  Confession.  For  more 
information please call  the Office of Vocations at 416‐968‐
0997 or email: vocations@archtoronto.org 

 
A MAN FOR ALL SEASONS 

Oshawa  Little Theatre  is proud  to present  the Robert Bolt 
classic play about the life of St. Thomas More A Man for all 
Seasons on  February 2, 3, 4, 9, 10, 11, 15, 16, 17  at 8:00 
p.m. and a 2:00 p.m. matinee on February 12th. The theatre 
is making a special offer  to church groups who might wish 
to attend by offering a 15% discount to all orders of 10 seats 
or more and a 20% discount on orders of 20 seats or more.  
In  addition,  orders  of  over  20  seats  will  also  receive  a 
complimentary  ticket  (the  regular  ticket price  is $25).  The 
theatre  is  located  at  62  Russett  Ave,  Oshawa,  phone 
number (905) 723 0282. 
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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: st.leos@bellnet.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Magda Nowak

905-655-3286  x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 6:00 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Mass: 7:00 p.m.
Rosary prayed 20 minutes before weekday masses.

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for
the health of your family.

For a FREE No Obligation
phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099

OSHAWA
F U N E R A L

H O M E

TOYOTA Co.
SALES � PARTS � SERVICE

David
Marshall

Sales &
Leasing

1025 Dundas Street West
1-866-386-4792

david.marshall@whitby.toyota.ca

Baldwin
Animal

Hospital
Daniel Baturensky, DVM

4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK

Brooklin
Dental Centre

Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider
The Clear Alternative to Braces,

SENIORS
DISCOUNT

42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

brooklindentalcentre.com

Serving our Community
with Compassion

Melissa Barnes Funeral Director
Richard Barnes Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby
(one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

Remember...
Let our advertisers
know you saw
their ad here.

Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Accounting
Bookkeeping

Personal &
Corporate Taxes

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  (905) 668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Pius Alejo is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If 
Father Pius Alejo is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.

SPOT

Adrienne Irvine
Tel:  905-999-5418

1289 Keith Ross Drive, Oshawa
ON L1H 7K4     Tel:  905-440-3595
info@destefanofuneralhomes.ca
www.destefanofuneralhomes.ca

82 Centre St. N.  905-432-2882

The Cherub's Cupboard
Catholic Books & Gifts

for all occasions
Religious Articles

www.cherubscupboard.com

BALDWIN
STREET
BURGER

FARM FRESH - HANDMADE

53A Baldwin St., Brooklin
www.baldwinstreetburger.com

905-425-3222

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Resurrection Cemetery

905-668-8912
Our Funeral Home is Now Open at Holy Cross Cemetery

SCHOOLHOUSE
PLAYCARE CENTRES
We have toddler & preschool

programs in your neighbourhood.
For information call

905-728-7740 x 1 or visit
www.schoolhouseplaycare.ca

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

St. Leo the Great CWL

All Are Welcome

Donna Shaddick, President
905-620-0724

Jackie McVeigh
905-493-4677

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

POWERS FOSTER HOMES

23 Kimberly Drive    -    905-425-8167

Loving Foster Care since 1987
BECOME A FOSTER PARENT

If you have a love for children, an extra bedroom and
prefer to work from home call Margaret Powers

FRANK REAL ESTATE BROKERAGE

Mary-Louise LaBarre
Sales Representative

Cel  905.718.6367
Bus  905.666.1333

1.866.273.1333
mlabarre@sympatico.ca

 416-300-8680
michael.mullin@kofc.org

Assistant General Agent
Michael Mullin, FIC

Life Insurance • Disability Insurance • Long-Term Care Insurance • RRSP/RIFF/TFSAs

St. Leo's
Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!

Larry Hallihan      905 620 0351
Allen Frank           905 655 4212

31 Baldwin St. S.
905-655-8046

www.xpressionthesalon.ca

Medical Centre                       Pharmacy
"Your well-being is our goal"

Every Day Senior Discount. Free Delivery
Conveniently located beside Brooklin Medical Centre
905-655-4242   5959 Anderson St. at Winchester

QVN NAILS
Manicures, pedicures & Waxing

Specializing in Ingrown & Diabetic Nails
100B Lupin Dr. Whitby       Linh   416-882-9153

ASSOCIATESSSOCIATES I IN OPTOMETRYPTOMETRY

Dr. Pamela Schmitz
Dr. Linda Sujo

Dr. Pamela Andrews
Dr. Ketharini Sivasegaran

Brooklin Vision Care
6 Roebuck St.
289-240-5510

www.brooklinvision.ca
Whitby Vision Care
736 Dundas St. W.

905-666-4848
www.whitbyvision.ca

15% off with ad
31 Baldwin St.

905.655.6116

THE PERFECT

 TO
ADVERTISE

SPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL

1-800-268-2637

pression
the salon

Brooklin

Optometric

Centre

905.655.6200
www.brooklineyecare.ca

38 Baldwin St.  905-655-3100
CorradosRestaurant.com

53 Baldwin Street   905-655-5699

www.BrooklinPaint.com

Brooklin

Paint

16 Winchester Road East

Come in for our weekend specials




